
Julie-Ann Skinner 
 
I am writing to express my frustration and dissapointment at your plans to close 
Kelvindale train station.  I believe closing the station would have a significant impact 
on the community, as Kelvindale has inadequate transport links without reducing 
services.  On a personal level I have a young family and we depend on the Kelvindale 
train service as neither my husband or I can drive.  I commute to work by train on this 
line and if the station was to close my commute would increase by starting my train 
journey at Anniesland.  The increased journey time would have a determential effect 
on my family life as I would spend longer travelling.      
Many of my family and friends also do not drive and use the Kelvindale train when 
visiting, they would not be able to travel to Anniesland Station due to mobility issues.  
  
 
I would urge you to reconsider your position, many people within the community 
depend on the rail service and closing the station would have a negative imapct on the 
community. 
 


